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FREEDMAN & ASSOCIATES NUCLEAR MEDICINE

60 Temple Street

New Haven, Connecticut 06510

203-789 2299

Gerald S. Freedman, M.D.

William E. Allen III, M.D.

July 1, 1982

Thomas T. Martin, Director
Division of Engineering and
Technical Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Dear Mr. Martin:

This letter is in response to notice of violation, Docket No 30-12747,
License No. 06-17434-01. The numbered paragraphs below correspond to
the item numbers in the flotice of Violation.

1. Dose calibrator test for accuracy, linearity, and
geometrical variation have been performed. Additional
testing is scheduled in accordance with the require-
ments of Appendix D. Regulatory Guide 10.8.

2. Generator elution and preparation areas are surveyed
daily. Technologists have been instructed to perform
this survey daily.

Compliance with Item 1 was completed on July 1, 1982, and with
Item 2, on May 19, 1982.

Sincerely,

8 ,, _
Gerald 3. Freedman (, M.D.
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